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I am a resident in. Milwaukie Oegon and highly oppose making in-person voting the 

standard in Oregon. Mail voting is the best way to ensure all citizens have the access 

to voting, and is why Oregon has one of the nations best voting rates. An in person 

system would remove that access from those that need to work or have trouble 

getting to an in person voting location. 


